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Dear Dr. Allen:

Many thanks for submitting the brief
outline of some of the points you will cover in
your article on subsidizing college athletes.

This information has been passed along to Major
Griffith.

Thanks also for the photograph and
biographical information. We shall see that the
photo is returned as soon as it has served our

purpose,

It is good to have the news of Ed Elbel.
He is a grand chap, and I am glad to hear that he
is doing so well at K,U, I'1ll write him a note con-
gratulating him on receiving his Ph.D.

Paul Teetor

Dr. Forrest C, Allen

Director of Physical Education
University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas




